
Budget Committee Report No. 4 
Meeting of November 6, 2017 

 
To the Council of The City of Peterborough for Consideration at its 
meeting held November 14, 2017. 
 

The Budget Committee as a result of its meeting held on November 6, 
2017 recommends as follows: 
 
 

1. Director of Corporate Services 
Report CPFS17-067 
2018 Draft Budget Report  

 
That Council approve the recommendation outlined in report CPFS17-067 
dated November 6, 2017, of the Director of Corporate Services as follows:  

That the draft 2018 Budget documents presentation at the meeting held 
November 6, 2017, be received and the documents be reviewed in detail 
during the Budget Committee meetings scheduled the week of November 
27, 2017. 

 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
Councillor Clarke 
Chair 
November 6, 2017 


